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On Thursday, June 4th, 2015 at approximately 2050 hrs Eau Claire County Sheriff's 
Deputies were dispatched to the 3500 block of STH 37, Township of Brunswick, 
reference to a motor vehicle crash with injuries.  
  

A preliminary investigation revealed that a southbound Dodge Journey and a 
northbound Chevrolet Lumina collided head on, near the intersection of STH 37 and 
Service Rd. Based on lane blockage and other investigatory factors, all STH 37 traffic 
was temporarily rerouted off of STH 37 onto Service Rd, to bypass the crash scene.  
  

An adult female operator and two juvenile passengers of the Dodge Journey were 
transported to Sacred Heart Hospital for evaluation and treatment of their injuries. The 
adult male operator and adult male passenger of the Chevrolet Lumina were transported 
to Mayo for evaluation and treatment of their injuries. At this time the injuries to all 
involved appear to be non-life threatening.  
  

Based on the pending crash reconstruction and investigation, no further 
information is being released at this time. STH 37 was reopened to normal traffic flow at 
approximately 0100 hrs.  

 
The Eau Claire County Sheriff's Office was assisted at the scene by the Eau Claire 

Police Department, Eau Claire Fire and Rescue, Township Fire Department and 
Emergicare personal.   


